
 

 

 

Dear Parent or Guardian, 

Denver Public Schools (DPS) Transportation Services thanks you for your unwavering support 
of your child’s education. Another promising new school year is upon us, and Transportation 
Services is committed to provide the most equitable services possible through programs like 
Success Express in support of our district’s vision of Every Child Succeeds.  

Success Express circulates in the Far Northeast and Near Northeast neighborhoods to offer 
students multiple opportunities to catch a ride to school. All students attending participating 
schools in this region are eligible. This service also allows for more flexible school days and 
access for students to their school of choice. DPS students can access the bus at any stop from 
6:30 - 9:30 a.m., and 2:30 - 6:30 p.m. Attached is a copy of shuttle schedule for your child’s 
school. Note: these times are subject to change. Changes and updates will be communicated 
via your school and in the DPS Parent Portal. For more information, visit 
transportation.dpsk12.org/success-express.  

Please verify your student’s school start date with his/her respective school as these can vary 
across DPS. Likewise, please ensure your student has their +Pass on the first day of school, as 
well as each and every day. This +Pass is essential to ride a DPS school bus, and your 
cooperation in helping us reinforce this with your student(s) will help us improve goals toward 
enhanced student safety and better communication with our DPS families. 

We hope the information provided to you here on this mailer will prove beneficial as you and 
your families prepare for another great school year! If you have any questions or concerns, 
please contact Transportation Services at 720.423.4699 or email transportation@dpsk12.org. 

Sincerely, 

 
Nicole Portee 
Executive Director of Transportation Services 
Denver Public Schools 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

The Transportation Services team is dedicated to ensuring that students arrive to school safely, 
on time and ready to learn. Collaboration and teamwork amongst transportation staff, students, 
parents and schools are vital to this commitment. Transportation is an extension of the school 
day and supports learning outside of the classroom.  

 


